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August 14, 2008

MORTGAGEE LETTER 2008-20
TO: 


ALL APPROVED MORTGAGEES

ATTENTION: 
Single Family Servicing Managers

SUBJECT: 

Management and Marketing (M&M) Change for the Philadelphia

    Homeownership Center (Philadelphia HOC)


The purpose of this Mortgagee Letter is to update Mortgagee Letter 2004-40.  The latter Mortgagee Letter announced points of contacts and geographic areas of responsibilities for Single Family Management and Marketing (M&M) contracts awarded in August 2004.  Mortgagee Letter 2004-04 has been updated periodically to announce changes to previous information.  This Mortgagee Letter follows suit to announce that HomeSource has moved.  HomeSource is the M&M contractor for Maryland and the District of Columbia.

Effective immediately, all preservation and protection (P&P) information and/or pre-conveyance issues for Maryland and the District of Columbia must be sent to individuals indicated below.  The change of address was effective on June 20, 2008.  Mortgagees must take the appropriate steps to immediately effect these changes.


Natalie Henry, nhenry@hudhomesource.com and 


    Mae Thrift, mthrift@hudhomesource.com


HomeSource

4423 Forbes Boulevard

Lanham, MD  20706

Phone:  301-577-1200

Fax:  301-577-3660
Any questions regarding this Mortgagee Letter may be directed to Ivery Himes, Director of the Asset Management and Disposition Division, at (202) 402-5628.







Sincerely,







Brian D. Montgomery







Assistant Secretary for Housing –







    Federal Housing Commissioner
www.hud.gov                espanol.hud.gov

